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NEW BERLIN, WI, April 20, 2012  
 
 

Career/Job Fair to be held May 23, 2012 at New Berlin West HS 
 
The School District of New Berlin, in cooperation with local businesses, is currently seeking 
interested businesses to be a part of the first annual Career and Job Fair for students and the 
community on May 23, 2012 at New Berlin West High School. 
 
The career fair will feature space for interested businesses to meet and greet students and to 
discuss possible employment opportunities related to the business or industry. All students in 
grades 11 & 12 will be participating in the career fair. 
 
The job fair will be specifically for potential employers to talk with interested candidates. The job 
fair for students will be from 1-3 p.m. and the job fair for the community will be from 5:30-8 p.m.  
 
The entire event will take place in the New Berlin West High School field house. 
 
Interested businesses are encouraged to contact Tim Kujawa at Tim.Kujawa@nbexcellence.org 
or call 262-789-6338. 
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